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17-August-2022 AROI Io

OSPITALS
Ref No AH/C/H/16034 TOUCHING LIVES

The Honorable High Commissioner
High Commission of India

Plot No. 1-3,Park Road,

Baridhara, Dhaka-1212,
Bangladesh

Your Excellency,

Greetings from Apollo Hospitals, Chennai.

This is to request for the medical visa of Mr. MD Rabiul Islam from Bangladesh. We have reviewed
his medical details. He requires nephrology care at our centre under the care of our Senior Consultant

Nephrologist, Dr. Prakash K C. We would like to confirm his appointment for the 04™ of September,
2022. The passport details of the patient and attendant are as follows:

Patient’s name : Mr. MD Rabiul Islam
Passport No - : A02488224
Attender’s Name  : Mr. Shakil Khan
Passport No : EH0966031

This letter is issued based on the medical reports received at our hospital.

We solicit your good office to kindly consent and grant them an appropriate medical and medical
attendant visa.

Thanking You

Truly Yours

Sumeena George ALE, C
Relationship Manager-international Patients Service
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